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U P C O M I N G  E V E N T S

It is with a heavy heart that we write to tell you
all, our beloved Pretzel crossed over the rainbow

bridge this past month. He was the sweetest
pony who brought SO much joy to any and

everyone that met him. He started his life with
the Amish, moved on to a wonderful family with
two children before landing here at BITS ETC,

where he helped countless children learn the
wonder of horses! Pretzel passed peacefully on

his own, at farm, in the arms of people who
loved and cared for him. We are so grateful for

the work that this “barn unicorn” did for so
many members of the community. You will be

missed Pretzel!

R E M E M B E R I N G  P R E T Z E L

Oct 20-21st: 3rd Annual
Halloween and Fall Festvities

Congratulations Anna for being our volunteer of
the month! Anna does anything and everything,

from feeding horses, warming them up for
lessons, leading lessons, muck the stalls… you

name it. Anna put in very long days this summer
to assist with the SOAR program. Anna is kind,

supportive and so helpful. Anna has been
volunteering at BITS since July 2023, and we are

so grateful for her!






